
 

 

 
Date: 10th September 2023 

Circular No. 404 
 
All ASC Member Federations / Associations 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
We extend our sincere gratitude for your participation in our recent General Assembly 
Meeting held on Saturday 02nd September 2023 at Crowne Plaza Hotel in Kuwait. Your 
presence and active involvement greatly contributed to the success of the event. 
 
Thanks to the ISSF President H.E. Luciano Rossi and ISSF Secretary General H.E. 
Wilhem Grill for accepting our invitation, honoring, and attending the ASC General 
Assembly. The ASC appreciates the contribution and support of the ISSF President and 
Secretary General to the Olympic Shooting Sport and their cooperation with the Asian 
Continent in particular. 
 
The General Assembly elected the following members of the ASC Executive Committee: 
 
President 

- H.E. Sheikh Salman AlSabah – elected by acclamation. 
Vice President 

- H.E. Meshaal AlNasr 
- H.E. Kiichiro Matsumaru  
- H.E. Javaid S. Lodhi  
- H.E. Chun Liang  
- HRH Prince Khalid AlSaud  

 
Secretary General  

- H.E. Eng. Duaij AlOtaibi – elected by acclamation. 
 
Executive Committee Members 

- H.E. Oybek Norinbaev 
- H.E. Shirantha Peries 
- H.E. Boutros Jalkh 
- H.E. Hassan BinHdia 
- H.E. Kim Yen Bui Thi 
- H.E. Joni Supriyanto 
- H.E. Pushpa Das Shreshta 
- H.E. Oleg Pochivalov 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
The General Assembly Meeting served as a valuable platform for us to discuss key 
developments, share opinions, and make decisions that will shape the future of our 
confederation.  
 
We greatly appreciate your commitment to ASC’s mission and your ongoing support and 
look forward to working closely with you in the coming future. 
 
Thank you once again for your valuable participation, and we eagerly anticipate our 
continued collaboration. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Eng. Duaij AlOtaibi 
Secretary General 
Asian Shooting Confederation 
 

 

 


